
 

 
 

Greetings McGee IAM Members. 
 
While negotiations are not set to begin until Q1 2025, the time to start preparing is now.  Below you will find a 
link/QR code to take you to a survey that will help give your negotiating committee guidance on what issues are 
the most important to everyone at McGee.  

 
Please keep in mind that the survey will close at 8pm on 1/3/2025 

 
CLICK HERE FOR SURVEY 

 
Below please find a QR Code to access the survey as well: 

 

 
 
We encourage everyone to participate as this is an important tool to let your voice be heard.  Please help spread 
the word to your co-workers and encourage them to do the same. 
 
Communication is vital during negotiations and the best way to stay informed with accurate information is to 
make sure you are signed up communications from IAM District 142.   
 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP FOR COMMUNICATIONS 
 

For McGee specific communications/bulletins 
Please also sign up here for and select McGee, for text alerts: 
 

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP FOR TEXT MESSAGE ALERTS 
 
Sincerely and fraternally, 
 
John M. Coveny, Jr.    Jason McAdoo 
President/Directing General Chair  General Chair, Alaska Airlines/McGee Air Services 
 
      Justin Bates 
      General Chair, Alaska Airlines/McGee Air Services 
 

https://goiam.evasys.scantron.com/evasys/online.php?p=E4QJC
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=0012pg3PYDri7Rz4DeEA57QkpAK84R3fRkVQzGhUU4gOffMWQQV9qMQtVzR91CRSPKyiNfEEzqz6OPP5HZcv2j1Ot9KPEhoOly_RmQK0eu26gYqC8at3ms3jF5nL33GADx9SzK6Pg0LwMMrsG6grI6I3Q%3D%3D
https://widget.smsinfo.io/v2/6b279674fcb1962e5e11d28fe7bd3df4?st-lid=14698134

